
NOTICE 

 

SUB: POSTPONEMENT OF DATE OF INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF 

TRAINEE PILOTS IN KOLKATA PORT TRUST 

 

 

 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the date of interview for the post of 

Trainee Pilots in Kolkata Port Trust has been rescheduled as follows: 

 

For candidates who were called on 8th. February, 2019, the rescheduled date 

will be 18th. February, 2019 

 

For candidates who were called on 9th. February, 2019, the rescheduled date 

will be 19th. February, 2019 

 

Time, venue and other conditions as per our interview call will however 

remain unchanged. 

 

                                                                                                   Sr. Personnel Officer 
 


